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June 28, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office
FROM : The Director
Administrative Service
SUBJECT : VOLUNTARY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR THE

RECOVERY AND MAINTENANCE EXPENSES OF
MR. ROBERTO L. JIMENEZ OF THE GENERAL
SERVICES DIVISION, ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICE

May we appeal for your voluntary financial assistance for the Recovery and Maintenance
Expenses of our fellow DENR Employee Mr. Roberto “Bobby” Jimenez of the General Services
Division (GSD), Administrative Service. Mr. Jimenez is currently under the process of recovery
due to mild stroke.

Your prayers and financial help will be most appreciated direct your contributions

to the Office of the Director, Administrative Service.
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